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Van der Valk Systemen B.V. and its subsidiaries hereby declare that its products comply with the European 
Regulation (EC) No. 1907/2006 concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation and Restriction of Chemicals 
(REACH). 
 
The REACH Regulation aims to enhance the protection of human health and the environment from risks posed by 
chemical substances. Substances of Very High Concern (SVHCs) are chemicals identified by the European 
Chemicals Agency (ECHA) as requiring authorisation due to their hazardous properties, such as carcinogenicity, 
reproductive toxicity, persistence, bioaccumulation, or endocrine disruption. 
 
As of the latest update on 25 June 2025, the ECHA Candidate List includes 250 SVHC entries. We confirm that none 
of these substances are present in our products, packaging and shipping materials at concentrations exceeding the 
threshold of 0.1% by weight, as defined under REACH Article 33. 
 
We continuously monitor updates to the Candidate List1 and review our materials and supply chain accordingly to 
ensure ongoing compliance with REACH obligations. 
 
 
 
Monster, The Netherlands, August 14, 2025   
 
Arno van Deursen   
 
Managing Director  
Van der Valk Systemen B.V.   

 
1 The Candidate List is available at: https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 
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